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I don't think banning the sale fur and fur products is a good idea it's just going to 

cause people to do it illegally to obtain those goods and honestly the trapping and 

humane dispatch of these animals is way less brutal than what happens to them in 

the wild and to quite a lot of livestock and pets 


